
Open The Book Assemblies 

 

Our fortnightly Open The Book assemblies at Oakwood School have been very well received.The 

children listen really attentively, participating enthusiastically, and the staff appreciate OTB's style 

of presenting Bible stories in such a lively and relevant way. 

  

Thanks go to the Tuesday team of Muriel Allan, Pam Caufield, Carrie and Derry Bowman, Carol 

Townsend and Sue Vickery, not forgetting Stuart and Helen Nixon and Emma Staple. Thanks too, 

to Ann Whittear for sewing costumes. 

  

We would dearly love more volunteers to join us, especially as Derry will not be available for this 

coming year as he will be busy doing a College course (motorbikes!) We have also been contacted 

by the Head of Beechwood about OTB, so if we are to extend this ministry we need more bodies! 

  

Thank you for your support and please continue to pray for this vital work with our local children. 

 


